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Important Dates 
November 3: Bottle
Drive at Panorama
10am-2pm
November 15-17: VI
Interclub Competition
in Campbell River
November 18: Star6-
Gold Assessment Day
December 1st:  Last day
to order for Purdy’s
fundraiser
December 19th: Please
return all  raffle tickets  
December 20th:  Winter
Wonderland Family
Skate and Raffle draw
December 19-January
4th: Winter Break
January 5 2025: skating
sessions resume 
January 31-Feb 2.  VI
Regionals competition
in Duncan

Welcome to November!
Hello Everyone, 
We hope that everyone had a great
Thanksgiving and Halloween.  We have
had another busy month of skating.
Our skaters have been working hard on
the ice preparing for the Vancouver
Island Interclub competition in
Campbell River, our upcoming star 6-
Gold Assessment day as well as our
ongoing Star 1-5 assessments.  Best of
luck to our skaters competing at
Interclub and our upcoming
Assessment day.  
As you are aware, many of our
fundraisers are in full swing. Thank you
to all who have handed in your
volunteer/fundraising deposit
cheques.If you have not handed in your
cheque, please do so as soon as
possible. Please see the fundraising
section of this newsletter for
information on all of our current and
upcoming fundraisers.  Also, please
continue to check your email in case
we need to cancel a session due to the
weather.  Thank you. 
See you at the rink! 

PENINSULA FIGURE SKATING GLUB

web: https://peninsulafigureskatingclub.uplifterinc.com
email:  info@peninsulafigureskatingclub.com

https://peninsulafigureskatingclub.uplifterinc.com/


  Skater 
  

Assessment Completed

  Evelyn
  

  Star 3B Dance
  Elements; Baby Blues 
  

  Sophia 
  

  Star 3B Dance
  Elements; Baby Blues
  

  Taylor 
  

  Canasta
  Tango, 
  

  Lia
  

  Star 5 Skills
  

  Sarah
  

  Star 3B Dance
  Elements; Baby Blues 
  

  Brianna
  

  Dutch Waltz,
  Canasta Tango 
  

  Esmae 
  

  Dutch Waltz 
  

Current Fundraisers 
Raffle1.

 Thank you to all who have picked up raffle
tickets to sell. Tickets are $5 each and we
are distributing them in packs of 10. If you
have sold all of your tickets, please return
the stubs and payment ($50) to someone in
the music playing box at the arena. If you
are needing more tickets to sell, please
email the club at
info@peninsulafigureskatingclub.com to
arrange pick-up.  All tickets (regardless of if
they are sold or not) must be returned by
December 19th, 2024. We will also be
arranging some times for our skaters to sell
tickets together outside local businesses. If
you are interested in participating in this,
please also contact the club.  Thank you for
your support.

2. Bottle Drive
Our Bottle Drive is Sunday, November 3rd
2024 from 10 am – 2pm at Panorama.
Thank you to all of those who have signed
up on the sign-up genius to participate. If
you have taken flyers to hand out to your
community, can you please indicate this on
the sign-up genius and let us know if you
cannot pick up the bottles so that we can
ensure that someone goes to retrieve
them. Please use this link
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A054
9A9AA29AAF58-52514484-november

3. Purdy’s 
Please check out Purdy’s offerings and
share with family and friends.  Our
campaign # is 12678 and the link is:
http://fundraising.purdys.com/1102-120342

Congratulations to the
following skaters for

recently completing a
skating assessment: 

4.  Poinsettias
Information about our poinsettia
sales will be out soon.  Watch your
email for more information on how
to order.   
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